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MEMORANDUM

February 16,2021

TO: Mark Berman, City Attorney

CC: Tracy Lyons, Assistant City Attomey
Jill Mesojedec. FRP

FROM: Horacio Danovich, GO Bond and Innovation District Director

RE: Cresthaven

Please prepare a Resolution to enter into a LED Lighting Agreement (see attached Exhibit A)
with the Florida Power and Light (FPL) pertaining to the above referenced vicinity in the City of
Pompano Beach whereas the City will be responsible to pay a contribution of $1,033,793.41
($142,318.00 + $318,348.19 + $315,881.43 + $257,245.79).

This agreement is necessary to allow FPL to install or modify lighting facilities proposed within
the Cresthaven Area. As function of this agreement, FPL will install 794 light fixtures and
remove 205 fixtures (sodium halide). At the completion of all work, the City commits to pay
monthly fees as depicted in Exhibit B.

The work will be conducted in the areas shown on Cresthaven Phases 1-4, plans that were
prepared by Hillers Engineering (City's Electrical Engineer) and FPL.

The intent is to add this item to the City Commission meeting in March 2021.
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